
November 7, 2021 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
                                             This Week       Next Week      

Leader Waugh Potter 

Lectors Waugh Sica 

Altar Servers X X 

Eucharistic Ministers Inzana Rodriguez 

Gift Bearer X X 

Counters 
Potter 

Arcoraci 
Stark 

Maurer 
 

 

 
Please remember God’s children who are ill, homebound, or hospitalized and need our special thoughts and 

prayers: Linda Anderson, Christopher Balich, Marianna Bennett, Richard Bennett, Paul 

Clemente, Valerie Collett, Elsie Fallica, Patricia Ferrara, Katheryn Frazier, Frank 

Gomillion, Marge Grassi, Louise Hart, Richard Henry, Mary Hollis, Bill & Pam Krais, 

Chet Losinski, Carolyn Maginnis, Moe Martel, Aline Roman, Darla Rose, Cindy Ryan, 

Paul Ryan, Carlos Santillan, Nick Sica, Marvin Simpson, Tim Sizer, Gordon Waltz, 
Arthur Wilson, and members of our military stationed throughout the world.  
 

Prayer list will be refreshed the first Sunday of each month to remain current. Additions may be 
made at any time. Send updates to jalilly@embarqmail.com 
 

Parish Contact Information –  
Building Maintenance – Cooky Bonneville 410-218-6809 
Finance Council – Ann Murray - 990-0334 

 Liturgy – Deb Laliberte – 985-3499    
Music Ministry – H. G. Bradley – 985-2281 

Parish Council – 
Religious Education – 

Sacraments (Marriage and Baptism) – Father Michael – 804-484-2806  
Sunshine and Bereavement (Funerals) – Malou Dichtel – 985-6530,  

Terry Losinski- 985-8507 
 Victim Assistance Reporting Line 877-887-9603 

Readings for the Week –  

Mon Wis 1: 1-7/ Ps 139: 1b-3. 4-6. 7-8. 9-10/ Lk 17: 1-6 

Tue Ez 47: 1-2. 8-9. 12/ Ps 46: 2-3. 5-6. 8-9/ 1 Cor 3: 9c-11. 16-17/ Jn 2: 13-22 
Wed Wis 6: 1-11/ Ps 82: 3-4. 6-7/ Lk 17: 11-19 
Thu Wis 7: 22b -- 8: 1/ Ps 119: 89. 90. 91. 130. 135. 175/ Lk 17: 20-25 
Fri Wis 13: 1-9/ Ps 19: 2-3. 4-5ab/ Lk 17: 26-37 

Sat Wis 18: 14-16; 19: 6-9/ Ps 105: 2-3. 36-37. 42-43/ Lk 18: 1-8 
Sun Dn 12: 1-3/ Ps 16: 5. 8. 9-10. 11 (1)/ Heb 10: 11-14. 18/ Mk 13: 24-32 
 

Announcements 
Last Week’s Offerings  

Budget              Actual          Difference 
Regular   $1692.31 $826  -$866.31 
YTD   $30,461.58 $30,216  -$245.58 

 

Thanksgiving Collection – The Justice and Peace committee will be 
collecting food donations in the church foyer. There is a big blue plastic bin 
where the food donations can be left. Thanks to your generosity, last year 
we were able to provide meals to four local families.  The green envelopes 

for Justice and Peace also aid with this along with Christmas presents, and 
Easter meals for local families in need. Thanks for your support! The last food donation collection day will 
be Nov. 21st. 
 

Commonwealth Catholic Charities – Getting Involved with Afghan Resettlement Efforts   
As CCC continues to respond to the ongoing needs of families arriving from Afghanistan, the support of the 
Catholic community across the diocese will be so important. You can help give a fresh start to a refugee 
family in your community by providing critical supplies to meet needs. In an effort to showcase exactly 

what those needs are, we have created several Amazon Wish Lists. The wish lists are updated regularly and 
when an item is purchased, it is sent directly to our Refugee Resettlement team in Richmond. You can visit 
our Wish List site at www.cccofva.org/wish-list and find the Richmond link to see what is needed. Please 
consider giving in this way to support efforts in welcoming our brother & sisters from Afghanistan. If you 

have any questions, please contact John Elwell, CCC’s Director of Parish Engagement, at 
John.Elwell@cccofva.org. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send bulletin notices to SOTHannouncements@gmail.com by Thursday. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Afb0qOjIQiA-bHfS9Qffw9px21gpJ2SHL8i9RzMUxegfcSp06Q-yI-W10oZM94_O7NjqWldf0X9Gzoz2XxMyHpcprfrku0I5E8FN9L50SmLOBY1MUuuNJrL8l8Kuju-jdzZQE_Z7sNfD87JBQ4CyHzv1pAYeP9xtZJx6xxe9v8f-9umRKoX_oQhVfuIT6CpzEFhjRAQ9Riwy9VnYR4CUoTQ6WIMjTBqhdWKp5TmCfwcx2NYZv9-jIEt9aqF_gAFGlGA7hLnhZMt8rAbK8oV3ith4StqxWpo3ZLLhxzktfrtREO5dceUy5Zuq0azn42O8R1iATPfA-eJWyIXPHDwfQxZatzsK9CP93BGZdHluQj7x3zAsqIiLyyihAYO8bqRqNDEpbTAWep3AkvaO3cHO1kOQCx6ISDRp&c=HA7HPu90Cqa4fldXoNHiM0qITZFBvrxrwjG22F7omiBuxlxr1qsuXA==&ch=Qagav2tMxS-a7DYBOcSO5RfjhZkH7y6HNw-Gv2pCX6vIPoXvL6lOOA==
mailto:John.Elwell@cccofva.org

